
The PPT2700 Quick Reference Guide is being updated
to include the following:

1)WARNING-FCC RF EXPOSURE GUIDELINES

To satisfy FCC RF exposure compliance requirements
for a portable transmitting device, this device
should be used in hand-held, hand-operated
configurations only.  The device and its antenna
should generally maintain a separation distance of
20 cm or more from a person's body; except for the
hands and wrists because of higher exposure limit
for extremities.  This device is designed to be
used in a person's hands and its operating
configurations, generally do not support normal
transmissions while it is carried in pockets or
holsters next to a person's body.

2) CAUTION: RF Devices

Symbol's RF products are designed to be compliant
with the rules and regulations in the locations
into which they are sold and will be labeled as
required.  The majority of Symbol's RF devices are
type approved and do not require the user to obtain
license or authorization before using the
equipment.  Any changes or modifications to Symbol
Technologies equipment not expressly approved by
Symbol Technologies could void the user's authority
to operate the equipment.
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